
 

 

May 17, 2021 

 
 

Sub: Update - Impact of Covid-19 
Ref.: Disclosure dated April 15, 2021 and April 22, 2021 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and with reference to disclosures filed on April 15, 2021 and April 22, 
2021 regarding impact of Covid-19, we wish to inform you that the manufacturing of        
Air-Conditioners at company’s manufacturing unit situated at Supa MIDC, Dist. 
Ahmednagar, Maharashtra has been temporarily suspended due to lack of industrial 
oxygen.  
 
Also, the business in other manufacturing units is severely impacted for the month of 
May, 2021 due to temporary shutdowns at our major customers end for the period of 
next one to two weeks.   
 
However, all other operations are in full compliance of the regulatory norms. The 
company is following all relevant government Directives and guidelines regarding health 
and safety of the workforce. The Company will continuously monitor the implementation 
of government directives and guidelines at working place. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
For PG Electroplast Limited 
 
 
  
Sanchay Dubey 
(Company Secretary) 

To, 
The Manager (Listing) 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Scrip Code: 533581 

To, 
The Manager (Listing) 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Scrip Symbol: PGEL 
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